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Southwest Area Study - Update
Kenneth Withrow, MPO Staff

The Capital Area Metropolitan Planning Organization (CAMPQ) and the North Carolina Department of
Transportation (NCDOT) have embarked on the development of an update to the original Southwest Area
Study that will address the changes in land use and transportation in the area since 2012 and serve to inform
the 2050 Metropolitan Transportation Plan (MTP).

This study is managed by CAMPO and using the consulting firms Ramey-Kemp & Associates, Stantec, and
City Explained, Inc. Over the past year extensive work has been done and meetings have occurred to review
land use, policy and transportation proposals. Public outreach has also served as a major component of the
planning process.

Today’s presentation will focus on transportation recommendations, products from the study, including
recommendations illustrating how to carry out policy steps and performance evaluations.

Requested Action:  Receive as information for incorporation into the Study Report.
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